
RECONSTRUCTION OF COUNTY ROAD 42  

& COUNTY ROAD 43 DIVERSION
NOTICE OF DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

The County of Essex has retained Dillon Consulting Limited to undertake the detailed design for the 
reconstruction and widening of County Road 42 and the diversion and widening of County Road 43. The 
project design and reconstruction includes:

• Widening of County Road 42 from County Road 19 to the City of Windsor limits, consisting of a
five-lane roadway with bike lanes, sidewalks, and/or multi-use trails.

• Multi-lane roundabouts are being introduced at County Road 19 (Manning Road) and the new
intersection with County Road 43 (Banwell Road).

• The diversion and reconstruction of County Road 43 from Shields Avenue to south of County Road 42.

The design has been completed as per the Environmental Study Reports for both the County Road 42 Class 
EA (2014) and the County Road 43 Class EA (2009). The Project Limits are shown below:

Please join us for the Design & Construction Public Open House to learn more about the project scope, 
anticipated timing and impacts. 

Date: Wednesday, December 11th, 2019

Time: 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Location: County of Essex - West Pike Depot, 11965 County Road 42, Tecumseh ON

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact either of the individuals listed below:

Krystal Kalbol, P.Eng.

Manager Transportation Planning & Development
Corporation of the County of Essex
360 Fairview Avenue W. Suite 201
Essex, ON, N8M 1Y6
kkalbol@countyofessex.ca
519-776-6441, ext. 1316

Mark Hernandez, P.Eng  

Project Engineer
Dillon Consulting Limited  

3200 Deziel Drive, Suite 608 

Windsor ON, N8W 5K8 

mhernandez@dillon.ca
519-948-5000




